

Duluth Public Schools ISD 709

215 North 1st Avenue East

William Gronseth, Superintendent

September 13, 2016

Duluth, MN 55802

RECEIVED

SEP 15 2018

Office of the Superintendent

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Joan E. Gardner-Goodno

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Mark Smithson President/CEO Bill Hansen Vice President Scott Harrison Treasurer/CFO Darryl E. Coons

Ruth Ann Eaton Susan Michels Stephen Surbaugh

Dear William:

The Board of the Lloyd K. Johnson Foundation is pleased to inform you that a grant to Duluth Public Schools ISD 709 in the amount of \$1,500 has been approved to support the Kids Voting Duluth program.

In order to receive the grant funding, please review and sign the attached agreement and return the signed agreement to the: Lloyd K. Johnson Foundation 130 West Superior Street, Suite 710, Duluth, MN 55802. A check will be mailed to your organization shortly after we receive the signed grant agreement.

Please note that these grant funds must be used substantially in accordance with the budget included with your grant application and that no substantial changes in the budget or the grant period may be made without prior written approval from the Foundation. Any funds not used for the purposes stated in the approved grant application or any unspent funds must be returned to the Foundation.

A condition of the grant agreement is that you submit a Final Report to the Foundation which includes a narrative of the progress made towards the goals described in the grant application as well as a final report of expenditures made from grant funds. The Final Report format is enclosed and is also available to download from our website: www.lloydkjohnsonfoundation.org.

We request that in any publicity given this grant, acknowledgement be made that the funds were received from the Lloyd K. Johnson Foundation. Please enclose copies of any publicity with your Final Report.

Congratulations on receiving funding from the Lloyd K. Johnson Foundation! If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at 218.726.9000.

Sincerely.

Joan Gardner-Goodno Executive Director

Lloyd K. Johnson Foundation

218.726.9000

jgardner@lloydkjohnsonfoundation.org

cc: Tom Albright, Civic Engagement Coordinator